
 

Great Yarmouth Borough 

Councils (GYBC) New Local 

Plan for 2031-2041 is now 

open for consultation. 

Potential sites for 

development have been 

put forward for Fleggburgh.

 

GYBC is holding an official drop-in event on 26th January 4pm 

to 6pm at the Assembly Room Gt. Yarmouth Town Hall

 

Fleggburgh Parish Council is holding a drop-in session and 

meeting at Fleggburgh Village Hall to discuss on  

Thursday 9th February 2023 3pm to 5pm & 6pm to 8pm 

 

Please come along to find out more information, have your say, and find out 

how to comment on the Plan. Consultation period closes at 5pm on Friday 17th 

February 2023.  

For more information visit Fleggburgh Parish council website: 

https://fleggburghpc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/2023/01/06/great-yarmouth-new-

local-plan-options-consultation/ 

Or contact our Locum Parish Clerk: Miss Lolly Dawson 

Mobile: 0750 273 5991   

Email: fleggburghpc@gmail.com 
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